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Attention: Maria L . Perez 

Re: Administrative Order NSL-3172 (SD) 

Dear? Ms. Perez: 

The above-referenced administrative order authorizing a non-standard 
location was issued on October 19, 1992. However, i t was issued on the 
basis of a notification which was not actually given to off-set operators. 
We have subsequently received a letter from Doyle Hartman opposing 
your location of 660 from the South and East lines of Section 33, and we 
therefore rescind the above-referenced NSL order. This application 
will be docketed for hearing at the January 7, 1993, examiner docket 
unless Meridian and Hartman have reached agreement prior to that time. 

LARRY VAN RYAN, 
Chief Engineer 

RGS/LVR/dr 


